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Autumn Term, Issue 5 

Dear Parents 
 

It was truly wonderful to 
start and end my week with 
my first ‘bubbles’ Tea       
Parties for this year! The 
children who attended   
really enjoyed themselves 
and they impressed me so 
much with their polite and 
intelligent conversations as 
well as their exemplary 
manners - well done to 
them all.                                        

A thank you to our whole 
school community for the 
continued support and  
cooperation in these        
ongoing challenging times 
and a massive well done to 
all our pupils who have 
adapted so well to the 
changes in school.  

Have a restful weekend. 

Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu  

Autumn Term 

 COPPERMILL WEEKLY 
Unity, Creativity, Empathy, Respect, Determination & Aspiration 

Learning together, Achieving forever 

Our Harvest Week will be taking place from Monday 12th October and we will 

once again be supporting Christian Kitchen. Malcolm Patten from the Christian 

Kitchen will be filming a short Harvest Festival video for us to show the children.  

Christian Kitchen is still going out every night to feed         

homeless and marginalized people in Walthamstow.         

They do not receive any funding and rely on donations from 

local businesses, churches and the local community. 

They cannot currently offer the option to sit down and eat 

but instead give out hot meals in takeaway packs. They are 

also operating with smaller cooking teams to enable them to 

work more safely. Numbers are currently reaching around  

40-50 people every night.   

In the spirit of Harvest Festival, we are kindly requesting donations from our 

school community to donate to the Christian Kitchen. Their list of ‘top needs’ 

are: Tinned tomatoes, Tinned kidney beans, Mashed potato powder, 

Sunflower oil, Easy cook rice, Tinned fruit, Tinned custard, Tinned 

mixed vegetables, Tinned sweetcorn, Tinned soup and Seasonings. 

 

They will also happily accept tea, coffee, sugar, other tinned food, rice, pasta, 

and hot chocolate. No perishable foods please. Please kindly ensure that the 

food being donated is in-date and unopened!  

From Monday, please kindly place your donations on the tables located at 

each ‘bubble’ entrance. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 

CLEAN AIR DAY 

Yesterday was Clean Air Day. As you will have noticed 
outside the school, the pavement has been widened and 
vehicle traffic restricted. Not only is this great for road 
safety and social distancing but it is also good for reducing air pollution.   

According to new data, air pollution can damage children's health and       
educational outcomes so we are pleased to know our pupils are breathing 
cleaner air! Further information on how reducing air pollution can improve 
children’s learning can be found at: www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/54424127 

Go to: www.cleanairhub.org.uk to read and understand more about air       

pollution. 

WEEKLY  

ATTENDANCE 

SUN 97.3% 

MARS 97.3% 

SATURN 97.7% 

NEBULA 99.6% 

NEUTRON 97.8% 

JUPITER 99% 

EARTH 94.5% 

SUPERNOVA 98.1% 
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